
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory: TIP & TIG Routing Update Due to Trade Restrictions 
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2025-2026/238                                           08th May 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Considering the recent trade restrictions between India and Pakistan, we wish to inform you of 
an important update to our service network involving the TIP and TIG services. 

 

To align with the evolving regulatory environment, we will be delinking Pakistan PODs from the 
TIP service. In parallel, the existing TIG service will be rerouted to serve Pakistan PODs, 

instead of India. 

 

Effective Vessel Voyages: 

TIG Service: MV Highway 0350W – ETA LCH: May 10–11 

TIP Service: MV George Washington 0037W – ETA LCH: May 11 

 

Route Realignment Summary: 
 

 
 
We understand that these times may bring about uncertainty and we are committed to providing you 
flexible service options and information. In case of any queries, please get in touch with your respective 
Sales PIC. 

 

 

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd. 

Authorized Signatory 
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